

وزارة التربية والتعليم والتعليم الفني الإدارة المركزية للتعليم العام مكتب مستشار اللغة الانحليزية

# برعاية وزير التربية والتعليم والتعليم الفني السيد الأستاذ/ محمد عبد اللطيف

وتوجيهات رئيس الإدارة المركزية للتعليم العام دكتورة / هالة عبد السلام

وإشراف علمى مستشار اللغة الإنجليزية أ/ ايمان محمود يوسف إعداد ومراجعة

ا / محمد إبراهيم عثمان كبير معلمي لغة الانجليزية

۱ / حسن شحاته حسن

موجه أول لغة إنجليزية

التقييمات والأداءات الصفية

مادة / اللغة الإنجليزية

الصف الأول الثانوي (لغة أولى) – العام الدراسي **2025/2026** الفصل الدراسي الأول – الأسبوع الرابع عشر

# الصف الأول الثانوي (لغة أولى)

# الأسبوع الرابع عشر

مادة اللغة الإنجليزية

## الأداء الصفى

### **Unit (6) Job Hunting**

<u>C</u>	<u>hoose the corr</u>	ect answer from	a, b,	c and d:				
1	1. Omar workswithout needing much help.							
	a) noisily	b) independently		c) slowly	d) lazily			
2	. Our company	has different	•••••	for each project.				
	a) rivers	b) departments		c) kitchens	d) games			
3. There are manyapplying for the same job.								
	a) employment	b) employers		c) passengers	d) candidates			
4.	4. A friendlyamong co-workers builds trust.							
	a) relationship b) scholarship		p	c) workshop	d) hardship			
5	. The company	has many job	•••••	for young gradua	ates.			
	a) hobbies	b) activities		c) classrooms	d) opportunities			
6. He updated histo apply for the new position.								
	a) resume	b) homework		c) schedule	d) diary			
<b>7.</b>	My brother is .	enş	gineer.					
	a) a	b) an	c) the	d) no	article			
8.	We saw a ship	on the	•••					
	a) airport	b) sh	ore	c) plot	d) beach			
9.	I believe anythi	ing my mother says	s. I	her.				
	a) disobey	b) treat		c) trust	d) cheat			
10	The coach blew	his	to end	the training.				
	a) voice	b) whistle		c) pipe	d) tube			

# مع أطيب تمنياتنا للجميع بالتوفيق

### الأسبوع الرابع عشر الصف الأول الثانوي (لغة أولى)

مادة اللغة الانجليزية

### الواجب المنزلى الأسبوعي

### **Unit (6) Job Hunting**

- Read the following passage, then answer the questions:

Spiders are not insects! They are actually arachnids (animals without backbones) that have eight legs and which inject venom. Spiders are found on every continent except Antarctica. There are over 44,000 known kinds of spiders. Spiders are found in every kind of habitat and are often found in homes! Spiders are unique among animals in that many spin webs out of silk. The webs trap insects and other prey to be eaten later. Larger spiders, such as wolf spiders, huntsman, and tarantulas, attack prey rather than spin webs. One spider that was recently discovered even flings itself at prey like a slingshot! Most spiders eat insects, but tarantulas and larger spiders will eat small lizards and mammals as well. Many people fear spiders. In fact, a fear of spiders has its own name: arachnophobia! Most spiders, however, are totally harmless to humans and are actually beneficial because they eat insect pests. Even the largest tarantula in existence, the Goliath bird eating spider, is harmless to humans. A tarantula bite is said to be about as painful as a bee sting. Some spiders, however, such as the black widow spider, are dangerous to humans. Bites from these spiders usually require immediate medical attention.

1.	What are spiders	s? They are	••••		
	a) mammals	b) insects	c) arachnids	d) tarantulas	
2.	Which of the foll	lowing statements best	describe spiders?		
	a) Most are not harmful to humans.		b) None are harmful to humans.		
	c) Most are harmful to humans.		d) All are harmful to humans.		
3.	Where are spide	rs NOT found?			
	a) in Antarctica	b) in cold climates	c) in deserts	d) in homes	
4.	•••••	is the most dangero	us spider mentioned	in the passage.	
	a) black widow	b) Goliath	c) huntsman	d) wolf	
5.	What does the un	nderlined word ''uniq	ue'' mean ?		
	a) old	b) fun	c) similar to	d) different	
6.	Which is NOT tr	rue about spiders?			
	a) They inject veno	om.	b) T	hey have eight legs.	
	c) Some eat lizards	s and small mammals.	d) Al	1 spin webs.	
7.	I think spiders a	re important to us as	•••••		
	a) They are unique	e among animals	b) they eat insect pests		
	c) They are harml	ess to humans	d) Th	ney are harmful to human	
		مميع بالتوفيق	ع أطيب تمنياتنا للج	<u> </u>	

# الأسبوع الرابع عشر الصف الأول الثانوي (لغة أولى)

مادة اللغة الإنجليزية

التقييم الأسبوعي

### ONII (O) JOB HONIING

### Group (A)

2.34p (//)									
Choose the correct answer from a, b, c or d:									
1. My friend lives	s in	old house in a sn	nall village.						
a) an	b) a	c) the	d) no article						
2	Paris is the capit	c) the tal of France.							
a) A	b) The	c) No art	icle d) An						
<b>3.</b> There is	beautifi	ul garden behind n	ny house.						
a) an	b) a	c) the aurant yesterday.	d) no article						
<b>4.</b> We went to	resta	aurant yesterday.							
a) an	b) a	c) the <b>fee with little suga</b> r	d) no article						
5. I like having	cof	fee with little suga	r.						
a) the	b) a	c) an	d) no article						
Group (B)									
Choose the correct answer from a, b, c or d:									
		tre yesterday to se							
		c) an							
2. She took a sand	dwich and a piec	ce of cake, but she	didn't eat cake.						
a) an	b) a	c) no article ema very often?	d) the						
3. Do you go to	cin	ema very often?							
a) an	b) a	c) the	d) no article						
4. My brother is .									
a) a		c) the	d) no article						
5. He always need									
a) an	b) a	c) the	d) no article						
		Group (C)							
Choose the cor	rrect answer fi	rom a, b, c or d:							
		gs and a loaf, pleas	SP.						
a) a		- · · -	d) no article						
2. He plays			d) no article						
	_	——————————————————————————————————————	d) no article						
a) the		c) a	d) no article						
3 d			d) No article						
a) A	b) An	c) The	d) No article						
	—	s invented in 1947.							
a) An	b) The	c)	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·						
		bed ear							
a) an	b) a	c) the	d) no article						
مع أطب تمنياتنا للحميع بالته فيق									
مع اطيب نمنيات تنجميح بالتوطيق									

وزارة التربية والتعليم والتعليم الفني التقييمات والأداءات الصفية للعام الدراسي ٢٠٢٦-٢٠٢ مادة اللغة الإنجليزية (لغة أولى) – الصف الأول الثانوي - الأسبوع الرابع عشر